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9th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers of Children in FS, 1 and 2 
 
FS/KS1 Visit to Bournemouth Oceanarium – Monday, 27th June 0222 
 
As part of our Understanding the World and Geography Curriculum work, we have arranged a visit to the 
Oceanarium, Bournemouth on Monday, 27th June 2022.  This includes a guided tour led by a marine expert and 
some time exploring the beach and its habitat. 
 
We will be travelling to the centre by coach and will leave school just after 9.00am and be back at the slightly later 
time of 4pm. 
 
The children will need to wear school uniform, including school shoes, and a rain coat. 
The children will need to bring: 

 A small backpack that they can carry their belongings with them all day 

 Water bottle 

 Packed lunch plus a healthy snack for mid-morning break. Children must bring either their own packed lunch 
or lunches may be ordered in advance from the school kitchen. Please note that school picnic bags do not 
contain drinks. 

Please remember to name everything! 
 
We will not be visiting any shops so no additional money is needed. 
 
In order to cover the cost of this visit we need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £23.00 per child.  Cheques 
should be made payable to “Aldermaston School Fund”. We have the facility for parents to pay by BACS. If you 
would prefer to use this option, please make sure you quote your child’s name and “Bournemouth” in the 
reference. Our account details are as follows:- 

Account Name: Aldermaston C E School Fund 
Account Number:  00164740 
Sort Code: 30-18-45 
 

Yours sincerely 

  

 
 
Mrs K Makepeace Mrs H Puzas 
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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

FS/KS1 Visit to Bournemouth Oceanarium – Monday, 27th June 2022 
 

Please return to school office at the latest by Monday, 20th June 2022 
 
 
Child’s Name:  Class:  
 

 I confirm that my child is able to visit Bournemouth Oceanarium on Monday, 27th June and enclose a 
Voluntary contribution of £23.00 

 
 

Cheque made 
payable to 
“Aldermaston School 
Fund” enclosed 

 Cash enclosed  Payment made by BACS  

Please tick appropriate box:-   

 
 

 I will provide a packed lunch from home 

 I would like a packed lunch from school 
 
 
 
Signed:  …………………………………………… Dated: …..……………………….…………… 


